
 

EnergyUnited Candidate Nomination Information 

Candidate nomination materials now available for districts 1, 2 and 3 

EnergyUnited EMC is accepting nominations from eligible candidates in districts 1, 2 and 3 who 

are interested in running to serve on the cooperative’s board of directors. 

Petition forms and information are available on our board of directors’ webpage. Members may 

also call 1-800-522-3793 or go to any EnergyUnited office to request materials. The petition 

materials include information about the nominations for the 2018 election, sample petition for 

collecting member signatures, an official signature petition form for collecting member 

signatures and an affidavit. 

Members seeking nomination for EnergyUnited Board of Director positions are required by 

cooperative bylaws to do so through a petition process. Verifiable signatures from at least ½ of 

1% of members who live within the nominee’s board district or have designated a voting 

residence within that district are required. The member petition must contain the names, 

addresses and original dated signatures. All signatures must be dated within 60 days of the first 

signature.  

Completed petition materials must be received on or before Thursday, June 14 2018 at 5:00 p.m. 

EST at the headquarter office located at 567 Mocksville Highway in Statesville, NC.  

Running for a seat on the board and voting in EnergyUnited elections is a distinctive benefit of 

being a cooperative member. Directors are democratically elected by the EnergyUnited 

membership and are compensated for their service. The cooperative has three directors from each 

of its three board districts. Directors serve three-year terms. 

The Nominations Committee composed of members will verify nominees’ qualifications. After 

petition signatures and nominees qualifications are verified, EnergyUnited will announce the 

newly elected directors at its Annual Meeting of Members on September 20, 2018. 

Members are encouraged to visit EnergyUnited’s Board of Directors Election webpage to learn 

more about the 2018 election. 

 


